
Intuition Uniform: 

Students have the option to purchase 

an Intuition hoody and an Intuition 

Polo Shirt.  

They are dark blue in colour and have 

a small “Intuition” logo on the chest.  

If your child is interested in 

purchasing any items, please fill in and 

return the form that is attached to the 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

Important Dates for your Diary. 

Schools close Friday 11 April 

Easter holiday Monday 14 April to Friday 25 April 

Schools open     Monday 28 April 

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 5 May 

Schools close Friday 23 May 

Half term Monday 26 May 27 to Friday 30 May 

Schools open Monday 2 June 

NEWSLETTER APRIL 2025 

Diamond Families Farm Half Term Events…. 

For more information and how to book, please contact... 

Laura on manager@diamond-families.org.uk or call,  

07366558306 

Monday 14th April H.A.F- Wellies club 

Tuesday 15th April: Aiming High- Wellies Club 

Wednesday 16th April: Aiming High-Family Eggstraviganza 

event with a special appearance from the Easter bunny! 

Thursday 17th April H.A.F Wellies Club 

Saturday 19th April: Aiming high- Weekend Wellies Club 

Tuesday 22nd April: Aiming High- Wellies Club 

Thursday 24th April: H.A.F- Wellies Club 

Friday 25th April:  H.A.F-Wellies Club 

Diamond Families Farm, Saverley Green Road, ST11 9QX (The 

entrance is opposite Shinglers Mowers) 

Wishing all students, parents, carers and 

staff a wonderful Easter break! 

Healthy Eating @ Intuition:  

For students who bring their own 

lunch boxes or snacks/drinks… 

A quick reminder of the contents 

Nutritious snacks like fruits, 

veggies, whole grains and lean 

proteins to fuel your body and 

mind for the day ahead! Make 

sure to avoid sugary drinks, fizzy 

pop, treats and processed foods 

for sustained energy and focus. 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We are excited to announce a vacancy for a Parent Governor at Intuition! 

This is a fantastic opportunity to make a real difference in the direction of 

our school and contribute to shaping the educational experience of our 

students. As a Parent Governor, you’ll play an integral role in supporting 

the school’s leadership, helping to ensure our school remains a positive 

and successful learning environment. If you require additional 

information please email samantha@intuitionschool.co.uk 

Intuition needs your help..!  

We are kindly requesting donations of 

jigsaw puzzles, board games, and 

stationery for our upcoming classroom 

activities. These items will help enhance 

our student’s learning experience and 

provide engaging, fun opportunities for 

them. If you're able to contribute any of 

these items, we would greatly appreciate 

your support. 
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